
 

February 13, 2024 

 
Dear Providers, 
  

Syphilis cases are on the rise in the United States. 
 
Syphilis cases have increased 80 percent in the past five years (all stages and congenital syphilis). There 
were more than 3,700 congenital syphilis cases reported in 2022, reflecting an alarming 937 percent 
increase in the past decade.  
 
One test can save 2 lives.  Syphilis testing is recommended at the first prenatal visit for all pregnant 
women regardless of the risk factors.  Testing is free and easy 
 
Silversummit Healthplan will will be holding webinars so we all can help fight the syphilis epidemic.  We 
look forward to your attendance on any of these webinar dates (no need to register twice): 
 
Syphilis Awareness Webinar Schedules 
 
Website path: www.silversummithealthplan.com > For Providers > Provider Education > Provider 
Trainings > Ad Hoc Training 
 
We look forward to your participation! 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan 

Webinars: Help Fight the Syphilis Epidemic 

https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/providers/provider-education-and-training/clinical-training/ad-hoc-trainings.html
http://www.silversummithealthplan.com/

